
Hello, 
I would like to express my recommendation regarding the lands at Ford Drive / Sherwood 
Heights Drive / Kingsway Drive - Land Development OPA1504.03. 
 
I understand there is an application for designating the lands to E2, however I would like to 
object and suggest that the lands are designated E1 or a retail option. 
 
My first choice would be to leave the land as it is, but I understand this is no longer an option 
and not protected under the parkway belt. 
 
Regards, 
Julie Romanow 
 
 
 


